
 

 

 

 

4 September 2020 

Taylor Wimpey plc 

CMA leasehold investigation 

 

 

We note the announcement from the Competition & Markets Authority (CMA) that they are 

opening an enforcement case against Taylor Wimpey and other leading housing developers 

in connection with the sale of leasehold homes and potential breaches of consumer protection 

laws. The Board takes this very seriously and Taylor Wimpey will continue to fully cooperate 

with the CMA, provide the further information to be requested by the CMA in the coming weeks 

and work with them to better understand their position. 

 

 

 

For further information please contact: 

  
Taylor Wimpey plc                                                     
Alice Marsden, Group General Counsel & Company Secretary Tel: +44 (0) 1494 885 616 
Debbie Archibald, Investor Relations     Tel: +44 (0) 7826 874 461 
  
  
Finsbury                                                                       Tel: +44 (0) 7768 943171 
Faeth Birch 
  
 

 


